IDS Builds Mortgage Document Preview
Feature for LendingQB Integration
SALT LAKE CITY, Utah, June 6, 2017 (SEND2PRESS NEWSWIRE) — Mortgage document
preparation vendor International Document Services, Inc. (IDS), announced it
has incorporated a new document preview feature into its integration with
LendingQB’s cloud-based loan origination solution (LOS). The feature allows
LendingQB users to preview mortgage documents, such as the Loan Estimate or
Closing Disclosure, before they are submitted to fulfillment, enabling
lenders to spot and correct errors prior to the creation of the final
document.

“When it comes to executing compliant, error-free mortgage transactions, the
stakes are higher than ever. Quite often, lenders are drawing fresh sets of
documents each time a change is made because they have no other recourse for
ensuring that changes are reflected accurately in the final document,” said
Mark Mackey, vice president of IDS. “The document preview feature with
LendingQB enables our mutual customers to see how changes will affect the
final document in real time, eliminating the need to draw multiple docs or
doc packages and reducing the probability of an outdated or incorrect
document making it to the final document package.”
As a result of the ‘lights out’ integration between LendingQB and IDS, users
are able to preview docs from the idsDoc system directly within the LendingQB
platform. Preview docs are displayed as a PDF, the same format in which the

final document package is delivered, but with a “SAMPLE” watermark, ensuring
that the preview document cannot be mistaken for the final document.
“Accurate generation of mortgage documents is really the primary goal of any
LOS,” said Tim Nguyen, president of LendingQB. “That is why the preview
feature with IDS is so important. It provides our lenders with another tool
to mitigate errors in the document generation process, saving them a
significant amount of time and money throughout the closing process and
beyond. IDS has been a key partner of ours for several years, and we’re happy
to see them innovate in ways that provide tangible benefits to our mutual
clients.”
About LendingQB:
LendingQB is a provider of Lean Lending solutions. The Lean Lending solution
consists of a 100 percent web browser-based, end-to-end mortgage loan
origination system, best of breed integrations with key industry partners and
“Adoptimization” services that result in faster cycle times and lower costs
per loan. For more information, please call 888-285-3912 or visit
http://www.lendingqb.com.
About IDS, Inc.:
IDS, a Reynolds and Reynolds company, was founded in 1986 in Salt Lake City,
Utah, and is a nationwide provider of mortgage documents and compliance. IDS
services include electronic signatures, closing documents, initial
disclosures, document fulfillment and integration with leading loan
origination systems and eClosing platforms. The IDS flagship doc prep
solution, idsDoc, is recognized in the industry for its ability to be
customized to meet specific lender needs, particularly in regards to major
industry compliance changes. (http://info.idsdoc.com/)

